
SEND Law, Funding 
and Myths training

Pickwick Academy Trust has commissioned training on SEND Law, Funding and Myths, to be provided by Garry 
Freeman.  If you are working with children with additional needs, and they are reliant on receiving effective additional 
provision and support, this training is a must. Understanding SEND law is vital to ensuring your SEND children and 
families receive all they need to make progress and thrive.

Garry is a SEND consultant with a significant number of years’ experience, both as a school leader but also on a 
national level, working alongside the DFE and NASEN.

The aim of the session is to promote:
o An understanding of what SEND Myths are and why they are an issue
o A working understanding of the main aspects of SEND law on funding and EHCP process as it applies in England
o Confidence and insight to discuss these aspects and challenge LAs/professionals where appropriate
o The knowledge and references to inform work done by parents/professionals. 

Essentially, Garry will share a wealth of knowledge about how SEND law can support schools, parents, children and 
families in ascertaining appropriate levels of funding and provisions for the children and young people you work with.

The session will be held on Friday 29th November 2024, 9.30am - 3.00pm at Trowbridge Rugby Football Club, Doric 
Park, Hilperton, Trowbridge, Wiltshire, BA14 6JB.

To book please email booking@pickwickacademytrust.co.uk with the name and email address of those attending. The 
cost will be £35 per person (for non-Trust schools).  We will provide tea and coffee but please bring your own lunch.
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